
Hanover-Horton Elementary School student, Allison Dorian, received a 
grant for from the Kellogg Foundation Youth Advisory Committee 
Endowment Fund through Jackson Community Foundation for a 

“Canvas Art Experience”.

In March of 2020, Allison Dorian, currently a first-grader at 
Hanover-Horton Elementary School, received a $200 grant from 
the Kellogg Foundation Youth Advisory Committee Endowment 
Fund at the Jackson Community Foundation. The grant was 
awarded so that students in Allison's Kindergarten classroom last 
spring could experience a “Canvas Art Experience.” However, 
COVID delayed the project and required some creative 
adjustments. As a result, HHES Fine Arts teacher, Mrs. Kelli 
Arbuckle, used the “Canvas Art Experience” grant to teach all 
Kindergarten and First Grade students various aspects of painting 
on canvases.

The Jackson Community Foundation is dedicated to their 
mission: We connect people and resources to causes that 
strengthen and build our community. For Jackson. For good. 
Forever. To learn more about the Foundation or how to establish 
an endowment in your name, go to www.jacksoncf.org.

Hanover-Horton School District: Creating a Better World, One Student at a Time

http://www.jacksoncf.org/

